
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   
 

Issue No. 95 January February 2023 
 

 

 

Advent Windows 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

took part in the Advent 

Window display event. 

Unfortunately, I was unable 

to capture everyone’s 

window, but here is a 

selection. Looking forward 

to next year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


